
GRADE “4” CELEBRATION

On Thursday, June 16th from 6:00-7:30 we invite parents to join us at
Hanover High School for an evening of celebration!  Students will perform
their spring chorus concert and we will honor them as they celebrate the
memories of their elementary school years and move on to middle school!
★ Grade 4 Spring Concert~HHS Auditorium

★ Sharing of student memories

★ Reception following the performance~HHS cafeteria

On Friday, June 17th during the school day, the fun for our students
continues!  Students will spend a day together as a grade level enjoying
time with their teachers and friends.
★ Rolling car parade drop off at Center School 8:45-9:15

★ Memory Books distributed

★ Memory Movie

★ Scribble Rocks

★ Cookout sponsored by PTA

Signature t-shirts will be distributed to students on June 15th and we are asking
everyone to wear their t-shirt for the concert on Thursday and for their celebration on
Friday.


